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September 17, 2015. 

To: Mayor and Members of the Executive Committee 

Re: Item 8.20 – Alexandra Park 

I support the proposal that has been brought forward for securing more affordable homes in 
Alexandra Park. 

Mixed neighbourhoods with a range of home ownership and rental arrangements contribute to the 
vitality of communities. 

I appreciate Councillor Bailao’s commitment and leadership role on housing. I also wish to 
recognise the role which former Councillor Vaughan played in making the revitalization of 
Alexandra Park one of his top priorities when he was first elected in 2006.  It is reassuring to see 
this work being continued by Councillor Cressy. 

Finally, it is heart warming to see that the funds which were negotiated for this purpose are being 
put to use in this community. 

Congratulations to all who have been involved to bring this to fruition. 

Yours truly, 

Ceta Ramkhalawansingh 
Ceta_r@yahoo.ca 
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